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So proud of all the students! 
Everyone did such a good job performing in the 2018 recital.
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How do we look? 

What do you think of our new 
website?  Did you find the 
information you were looking 
for?  Is there anything we can 
do to improve your website 
experience?  We’d love to hear 
from you! 😀  

Congratulations! 

One of the senior students, 
Julia Hockey, has been 
accepted to the prestigious 
Royal Winnipeg Ballet School 
year round program.  Well 
done Julia! 
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